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 Mr Alex Khosla COMMNT2015/3960/P 26/08/2015  21:10:54 The current position of the boiler flue directly below the sash window of the flat above has been 

harming their amenity because the fumes emitted are entering the upstairs flat. 

Additionally, the flue currently projects over the public footpath emitting fumes in the faces of 

pedestrians and the vertical clearance from the footpath to the underside of the flue is insufficient to 

allow the safe passage of pedestrains beneath it.

I support the proposed re-positioning of the boiler flue as it resolves the issues with its current position. 

The enforcement process to reposition the flue has taken many months therefore this matter needs to be 

resolved urgently. The proposed flue position is set back from the front of the building, within the 

boundary walls and would blend in with the existing drainage pipes. This is a satisfactory solution.
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